
 
  

Dear Parents and Carers,       28th September 2022 

 
We have had a number of complaints from residents regarding drop off and pick up times.  Residents are 
stating that members of our school community are blocking their driveways in order to drop their 
children off.  This is preventing them from leaving their properties at these times. 
 
Please can I remind you of rule 243 in the Highway Code.  It advises drivers: 
 
DO NOT stop or park: 

• near a school entrance 
• anywhere you would prevent access for Emergency Services 
• where the kerb has been lowered to help wheelchair users and powered mobility vehicles 
• in front of an entrance to a property 

Please see this link for further details https://www.gov.uk/guidance/the-highway-code/waiting-and-
parking-238-to-252  
 
The community we serve is very important to us and we need to work together to ensure we are all 
safe.  At school we talk to the children about living out our fruits of the spirit.  Please help us to extend 
kindness and goodness to those who live around the school. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
Mrs A Hudson 
Acting Head Teacher 
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